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StarHub Announces Resignation of CFO
- New CFO Will Be Announced In Due Course -

Singapore, 17 April 2015 - StarHub today announced the resignation of its Chief
Financial Officer (CFO), Nicholas Tan. He is leaving for personal reasons.

Nicholas joined StarHub in July 2013. Together with the management team,
Nicholas strengthened the Company’s financial foundation, drove shareholder value
and ensured that StarHub remains a company with good corporate governance and

sound financial practices. His resignation will take effect from 30 April 2015.

“The StarHub Board expresses its appreciation to Nicholas for his contributions to
the company during his tenure, and wish him well in his future endeavours,” said
StarHub Chairman, Tan Guong Ching. “The StarHub Board has identified a new
CFO after an executive search and more details on the new appointment will be

announced in due course.”

StarHub’s Chief Executive Officer Tan Tong Hai will oversee all financial matters

before the new CFO joins the Company.
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“Some of the statements in this news release constitute ‘forward-looking statements’ that do not directly or exclusively relate to
historical facts. These forward-looking statements reflect StarHub Ltd’s current intentions, plans, expectations, assumptions
and beliefs about future events and are subject to risks, uncertainties and other factors, many of which are outside StarHub
Ltd’s control. Important factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from the expectations expressed or implied in
the forward-looking statements include known and unknown risks. Because actual results could differ materially from StarHub
Ltd’s current intentions, plans, expectations, assumptions and beliefs about the future, you are urged to view all forward-looking
statements contained in this news release with caution.”



About StarHub

StarHub is Singapore's fully-integrated info-communications company, offering a full range of
information, communications and entertainment services for both consumer and corporate markets.
StarHub operates a mobile network that provides 4G, 3G and 2G services. It also manages an island-
wide HFC network that delivers multi-channel pay TV services (including HDTV, Internet TV and on-
demand services) as well as ultra-high speed residential broadband services. StarHub operates an
extensive fixed business network that provides a wide range of data, voice and wholesale services.
Over Singapore’s fibre-based Next Generation Nationwide Broadband Network, StarHub offers a
broad range of home and business broadband plans, as well as commercial and residential IPTV
services.

Launched in 2000, StarHub has become one of Singapore' most innovative info-communications
providers, and the pioneer in 'hubbing' - the ability to deliver unique integrated and converged
services to all its customers. StarHub, listed on the main board of the Singapore Exchange since
October 2004, is a component stock of the Straits Times Index and the MSCI Singapore Free Index.
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